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YOUR INCREDIBLE GENEROSITY 

Thanks so very much for all your prayers for my trip back to WV.  God 

graciously answered and granted me safety there and back.  In addition to 

picking up a few boxes of personal photos, I was able to load my car up with 

your generous gifts for the Blessing. 

I was amazed by the amount and variety of gifts that were donated.  The list 

includes sunscreen, toiletry items, beach items including a bag, towels, 

umbrella, and chairs, a Psalms Crossword book with colored pencils, a kite, a 

frisbee, and two Yeti’s.  There were also some generous monetary gifts.  I was 

truly overwhelmed by your generosity.  THANK YOU! 

UPCOMING MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 

God has opened the doors to a unique ministry opportunity in August.  

Several years ago, I was introduced to The Chosen.  Initially, I was involved 

in translation of subtitles into French.  Then, my cousin and I took part as 

extras in the Feeding of the Five Thousand.  I am excited to share that I will 

once again be a background extra! 

They are currently in the middle of filming Season 6 in Texas.  This season 

covers the events leading up to and including the Crucifixion.  Each day, 

there will be about 600 volunteer extras.  I will be part of the scenes filmed 

on August 5th and 6th.   

Please pray for safety as I drive to and from Texas.  I plan to leave August 2nd 

and return to Florida on the 9th.  I would also appreciate prayers for energy 

and health for the days that I shoot scenes.  Texas is quite hot in the summer 

and filming days can be 12 hours long.  Pray that I will be a light to all the 

cast, crew, and fellow extras.  Many of them do not have a personal 

relationship with Jesus. 

TRANSITION ISSUES 

Please continue to pray as I adjust to new things.  I am searching for 

community, learning the ins and outs of this area, and trying to launch a 

brand new ministry.  It’s exciting but at times stressful.  I am so grateful for 

your partnership which not only makes the Blessing possible, but allows me 

the privilege of ministering to those sharing Jesus with the world.   

 

 

PRAISE AND PRAYER 

- Praise God with me for 

generous ministry 

partners who provide 

needed resources. 

- Praise God for this 

beautiful space to receive 

guests. 

- Pray that God will bring 

those needing 

refreshment to the 

Blessing. 

- Pray that I will allow the 

Holy Spirit to lead in 

every conversation. 
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